Jan 16 2008 3:04PM HP LASERJET FAX p.1

13502 PACIFIC AVENUE
P.O. BOX 44459 « TACOMA, WA 88444-0459
Phone (253) 537-8687

& Ma HAROLD LeMAY ENTERPRISES, INC.

January 16, 2008

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to tariff 8.6 for Harold LeMay Enterprises, inc.
d/b/a Pierce County Refuse (G-98). The purpose of this filing is to increase rates
due 1o higher disposal, labor, fuel, insurance and equipment costs. This filing
also updates the recycle commmodity credit.

if approved, this filing will generate approximately $1,560,000 annually, or about
7.56% on regulated revenue.

A notice will be sent to customers on or before February 1, 2008. A copy of this
notice will be provided to staff prior to this date. The Pierce County Council will
receive a copy of this cover letter. Work papers in support of this increase are
contained on an electronic fite that is being sent to Commission staff. All other
records are available at our Tacoma location.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 253-536-4416 or 263-
537-8689 (fax) or johnlloyd@lemayinc.com.

Respecifully,

g [, /
John Lloyd

Controlter




